Fred Huganir and the Value of Interning with a Member of Parliament

Fred Huganir, Esq., practices civil and criminal law and offers estate and corporate law services from the Huganir Law Offices in Carlisle, Pennsylvania. Before earning his Juris Doctor from the Dickinson School of Law, Mr. Huganir interned for a member of the United Kingdom parliament’s House of Commons in 1973.

In the Parliament of the United Kingdom, members elected to the House of Commons through general elections are referred to as MPs (Members of Parliament). There are currently 650 MPs in the House of Commons, each having been elected by a single constituency. The House of Commons is an important part of Parliament, especially since it controls the government’s supply of money and taxation. All pieces of legislation have to pass through the House of Commons in order to become law. In addition to serving the government through these important duties, MPs also serve their particular constituents.

Internships with MPs are a popular and effective way for university graduates to gain experience for their future careers. Because MPs work both in Westminster and with their specific constituents, duties for interns vary between assisting directly with parliamentary work in the office and helping with local events put on by constituency offices. Working in Westminster is particularly useful for interns looking to pursue a career in law, as they gain first-hand experience with the United Kingdom’s legislative bodies. Internships with an MP provide opportunities for university graduates to learn about the United Kingdom’s governmental systems, work with constituents, and prepare for a variety of careers.
